Parent Update

Newsletter

Hello Latimer Parents! Thank you for all your patience during these interesting times. We are all learning
together howto provide the children with the best possible support during the COVID19 situation. We
are keenly aware of your challenges and the uncertainties that face us all. We do know that our K-5
students will have the opportunity for limited on-site learning in June. The detail should come next week.
Weexpecttherewillbe smallgroups comingin onarotational basistoaccommodate social distancing
protocols. We also know that many families will choose to continue with remote learning rather than face
toface. Inorderforour custodiansto start a deep cleaning process we are asking families to collectall
studentsuppliesbeginning nextweek. Please usethelink belowto signupforatimethatbestsuitsyou.
All student supplies can be picked up from our gym (using the back entrance only). We ask thatthose
families with multiple children, collect from the various divisions at that time. We will have our
administration and support staff there to help you.

PICKUP of Supplies

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040A48ADAD2DA4FDO-pick

*MONTESSORIPARENTS—-Please checkwithyour child’'steacheras mostofthe materialswillremain
in place atthe school. There may be a few exceptions for those students moving.

STAFFING CHANGE

This will be my final year at Latimer Road. Typically, administrators move every 4-6 years at the
discretion of the District. will be moving to aWhite Rock location. Ms. Susan Yip will be the Acting
Principal until October 1. Itis our hope she can secure the position permanently however, this again is at
the discretion of the District.

Latimerisawonderfulcommunityandlhavethoroughly enjoyedworkingwith allthe studentsand
families. | will miss you alll

Wishing you healthand happiness. Take care of yourselves.
Warm Wishes,
Eithne Harrison

Principal
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